
UAW Local 1853 in Spring Hill, Tennessee remains on the picket line for Day 6 & 7 of the Nationwide GM 

Strike. Our members are dedicated and staying strong. Please send your support and prayers for our 

members and their families. The Region 8 office clerical went to show support on Saturday and Sunday.  
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Below: Kyle & Shannon Patrick, Katie Bryan, Colton Burgess                     Members preparing food and eating with families 



 
LU 1853 has been blessed with so many donations of water, food, and time from the community. A 
tremendous amount of support has been shown to our members. We are so thankful to each one.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

We were able to visit the picket line on Saturday! We had a warm welcome from the workers and were 
truly blessed by the solidarity and the way everyone is watching out for one another. While we were 
there well visits were done for the picket sites to make sure everyone was staying hydrated, safe, and 
had plenty of supplies.  

 

Fighting for a contract that all the hard workers of GM deserve! 


